Resolution No 2025-3
A Resolution for the Griffith Fagade/Sign Improvement Program

Whereas; Griffith's Commercial Facade Improvement Program has been
developed by the Griffith Redevelopment Commission to promote the
continual enhancement and maintenance of commercial buildings in
Griffith Business Districts. Small businesses are a great source of new

employment and help attract customers from the community and
surrounding areas

And this program Is designed as an assistance reimbursement
program to offer financial support and encourage tax paying business
owners to redevelop and improve their commercial buildings to entice
consumers. Each applicant could be eligible to receive a
reimbursement grant to assist in the redevelopment of the exterior of
the commercial building. Grants will be determined by the Commission
based upon the completeness and detail of the application and other
factors detailed in this packet. The funds available for this program are
limited. Applications will be considered on a first-come-first-serve basis

Therefore, the Griffith Redevelopment Commission hereby approves
2025 year funding that will be a matching reimbursement on a 50/50
basis up to the total cost of $10,000 for sighage and $15000 for
facade improvements, resuiting in a maximum possible
reimbursement payout by the Redevelopment Commission of $5000
for signage and $7500 for other facade improvements per business for
the duration of the program starting on April 1, 2025.
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